
ROYAL NORWEGIAN CONSULATE GENERAL 
800, FOSHAY TOWER 

MINNEAPOLIS, MINN. 55402 

Dear ll/Iadam, 

September 12, 1979 

The Norwegian Consulate General has the honor 
to inform you that Consu~ Haa~on H. Storhaug left 
Minneapolis September 11, 1979 for his new post as 
head of the consular division of the Norwegian Embassy 
in London. 

As his successor has been appointed Ms. Mag:nhild 
:Bakke. Vice Consul Bakke is scheduled to ·take up her 
duties September 17, 1979. 

The Honorable Joan Anderson Growe 
Secretary of State of Minnesota 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155 

• 

illlly, 
Co~uJ. Ge:ne-nal 


